&

Carcroft School soft play sessions

Carcroft School will be offering FREE soft play sessions to Sessions 09:00 -10:00

parents of children 3 years old and under. These sessions Thursday 02 December

will take place once a month and are the ideal place for

toddlers to explore, to improve their physical development Thursday 06 January

and to have fun in a safe environment. Thursday 03 February

Thursday 03 March

Thursday 31 March

Click here to book your Thursday 05 May
> child’s place, today.

Thursday 09 June

Thursday 07 July



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXHZTSR1k1D_hmeq9njRIR35DcyROLNEgDZuTCTc9cAySeJA/viewform

